
 

Lugarno Public School P & C Association 

Newsletter: 30th March 21, Week 10 Term 1 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT…   
 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our 
March P & C meeting and to Mr Walker for also 
joining us. Thank you to Mrs Williams for discussing 
the three Stretegic Directions that have been 
identified for the 2021-2024 Strategic Improvement 
Plan and sharing the School’s Vision Statement. In 
other news over the counter canteen service will 
return in Term 2. Exciting times ahead! 
 
With the easing of restrictions we have been able to 
start to plan for some more activities, including a 
parents’ night out (trivia night) which I know many 
parents wanted. The proposed calendar can be 
found at the end of this newsletter. As always, if any 
businesses are interested in donating prizes or if you 
would like to help out with any of the events just let 
us know.  
 
Thank you to Janette Allardyce-Walker, Layla Teo 
and Sonia Zarifa for the special canteen day last 
Thursday. By all accounts the kids enjoyed their 
special orders.  
 
Our next meeting will be Wednesday 21st April 
which is the first week back next term. 
 
I hope everyone has a nice and relaxing Easter 
break, ready for an exiting Term 2! 
 
Regards, 
Mel Porter  
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SUB-COMMITTEE NEWS 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 
 

Mother’s Day Stall and Raffle 

Our P & C Mother’s Day gift stall will be held on Wednesday 5th May. Many gifts consist 

of two items and some of our gifts this year have been sourced from small businesses 

offering handmade goods, including #buyfromabushbusiness. We are asking that 

“tickets” be pre-purchased prior to the day, either via Qkr! (preferred) or via cash in an 

envelope to the office. Students will then get issued “tickets” on the day which they can 

redeem for their gift/s of choice. See flyer with all the details.  

We will also be holding a Mother’s Day raffle with three prizes up for grabs. Tickets 

available via Qkr! Winners will be drawn on Wednesday 5th May and will be contacted 

to arrange prize delivery. Check out the flyer below to see what you can win while also 

supporting the P & C fundraising efforts.  

 

 

 



Memorial Paver Wall Fundraiser: 

The order will be placed in the holidays for all pavers. Thank you to everyone who 

purchased one and supported this fundraiser.  

 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

The uniform shop is open every Monday and Thursday morning in the school hall from 

8:30am to 9:30am. Online orders will be delivered to your child’s classroom. 

All sport shirts are now back in stock. All winter uniform is in stock.  

If you have any uniforms you would like to donate to the uniform shop, please leave it 

at the office for collection. If you have any spare coat hangers you no longer require, we 

would love to have them. 

Any questions you have about uniform please send an email to 

uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au . 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

The canteen is open for online QKR! recess and lunch orders only for term 1. Next term 

we are happy to announce that over the counter service will resume and cash sales will 

once again be available at recess and lunch. Keep an eye on this space for some new 

and exciting canteen specials starting next term. The winter menu will also be available 

starting term 2. 

Birthday treats are also available for purchase via QKR! If you are interested in 

purchasing birthday treats for your child, orders need to be placed 2 days in advance. 

A big thank you to Layla Teo and Sonia Zarifa for volunteering to help out for our very 

successful end of term 1 occasional day. 

The canteen is always in need of volunteers. Without the help of volunteers, we would 

not be able to provide this service. The canteen is open on Mondays, Wednesdays and 

Fridays with most shifts being 11am to 1:30pm. If you are interested in volunteering 

any time at all, please contact our canteen manager Sharon Steed on 0430 290 077 to 

find out how you can help today. 
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LPS P & C 2021 Fundraising/Event Calendar 

Term 1 
Paver Wall – closes 31st March 

 
 

 
 

Easter Cookie Kits – closed 14th 
March 

 
 

Term 2 
Create a picture product  

 

   
 

Mother’s day gift stall – 5th May  
 

 
Student Disco in the hall  

 

Term 3 
 

Kites (6 different designs) 

  
 

Parent trivia night  

 
 

Father’s Day gift stall 
 

Term 4 
 

Colour Run and Coon Toastie 
Truck 

 
 

School Cook Book 
(parents/students to submit 

recipes and photos) 
 

 These are in addition to any “occasional food days” arranged by the Canteen Committee.  
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